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Tlopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

14th December 1933,

Dear 8ir,

I duly received your letters of the 30th ultimo
respecting the air receivers for the M.Se. "CAMPERO" and have
to acquaint you that the matter is receiviag careful sttention.

A further communication will be addressed to you in
the course of‘a day Or s0.

I am, Dear 8ir,
Yours faithfully,

Secretary.

Je Taxil Eﬂq.’

Paris.




